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WELCOME 
BRENDAN! 

 

 

Brendan Murphy joins our 

Taunton family; he has 

worked for The Arbors 

since last October. 

Brendan has been in the 

assisted living world since the age of 16. He began his 

career by bussing tables in the dining room after school 

at Grove Manor. His goal was always to be a Marketing 

Director because he wanted to help elders in need. He 

learned to appreciate the wisdom of the older generation 

through the bond he had with his Grandfather. 

Brendan enjoys DIY projects and anything Batman relat-
ed in his free time. He lives in Rockland with his fiancé 
Jordan, they will be married in August of this year. Be 
sure to stop by his office and introduce yourself, when 

you can. 

                                                                                             

 

SCOOPS 

AND SMILES 

On June 19th our residents cooled 

off on a hot summer day by mak-

ing their own ice cream sundaes.  

Some of them got really creative 

and wanted every type of topping 

on their sundaes. Some chose to 

enjoy their ice cream plain.  No 

matter what it certainly brought a 

joyous smile to their face. 
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NATIONAL CANDY MONTH 

The month of June is national candy month. So on June 10th we loaded up with  a variety 

of different candies/chocolates that were offered. There were Snickers, Reeses, Kit kats, 

and even Hershey bars. As you can see from the smiles on their faces, it definitely satis-

fied their sweet tooth! 

In honor of Flag Day on Monday, June 
15

th
 Reflections residents enjoyed a 

refreshing snack; kabobs in a patriotic 
way. Skewers were filled with red 

strawberries, white angel food cake 
and blue blueberries.   

  In the Good Ole 

Summer Time  

With summer just around the corner 

we asked a few of  our residents 

what their favorite summer activity 

is? We here are the Arbors are certainly ready for the 

summer! Bring on the warm weather! 
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“DAD, A SON’S FIRST HERO, A 

DAUGHTER’S FIRST LOVE” 

On Father’s Day our Arbors dads received a special gift 

bag of delicious treats and a beautiful card. It was well 

deserved because dads always hold a special place in 

our hearts. Happy Father’s Day to all of the fathers out 

there near or far.   

A BREATH OF FRESH AIR! 

We were so excited to finally get to be able go out-

side for some fresh air. Our residents were happy to 

get back to some kind of “normal” and see some of 

their friends on a gorgeous beautiful summer 

day! 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

MIM 7/17 

LOUIS D. 7/24 

MRS. CHETTY 7/25 

     

A KISS IS JUST A KISS 

On June 1st we held a Hershey kisses contest. 

Whoever got the closest estimate of how many 

Hershey kisses were in the jar was our grand 

prize winner.  Well guess what? Mim guessed 

the exact amount of 175! We don’t know how 

she did it, but she did. As you can see  she was 

beyond excited to win. She wants everyone to 

know that she has lots of kisses to give and to 

stop by for some.  

 

DAVID R.  

CECELIA M. 

WALLACE K. 

EVELYN  V.  

On June 18 our staff was 

treated with ice cream sun-

daes as a thank you for all of 

their hard work during these 

challenging times. Your hard 

work does not go unnoticed 

and we all  thank you for all 

that you do for our residents! 


